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SOME EXCITING NEWS  

  

 

  

For the past few months the Club has been working with the Canada Games 
and the Town to determine the upgrades that will be necessary for us to host 
the 2022 Canada Games tennis event. 

We are delighted to announce that yesterday the Town Council gave final 
approval for their contribution to the following Memorial Park Tennis Club 
enhancements, which include: 

  

** The four original courts will be re-surfaced to match the two new courts.  The 
new court colours of blue on green will be extended to all six courts. 

  

** The two new courts will have night lighting installed. 



  

** The pavilion will be refreshed and painted. 

  

** Parking facilities will be improved. 

  

These upgrades will be started later this Fall and completed by Spring 2022 in 
time for the Games in August. 

  

Part of the Canada Games mandate is to leave legacy improvements for the 
venues involved with the Games. The Club is honoured to be hosting such a 
prestigious event and to be the recipient of such significant legacy benefits. 

  

The Town has been very supportive of the Club's involvement with the Canada 
Games and special thanks go to Marnie Cluckie, Chief Administrative Officer 
and Kevin Turcotte, Manager, Parks and Recreation. 
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